
 

 

 

 
 

 

Our ref:  School Events/OpenEvening/2023/PrimarySchoolInfo/JCD/PWR 

 

12 September 2023 

 

 

Dear Parent / Carers 

 

Open Evening – Thursday, 28 September from 4.00 – 7.30pm 

  

We are looking forward to welcoming you to our Open Evening on Thursday, 28 September 

starting at 4.00pm.  Further information about the evening can also be found on our website, 

https://www.fhes.org.uk/2433/open-evening-open-mornings-for-prospective-parents 

 

During the evening, student guides will be available to take you on a tour of the school and 

to answer any questions you may have.  Please note that the last tour of the school will 

commence at 6.30pm. 

 

The Principal’s talks will take place at 5.00pm and 7.00pm in the main hall.  If you wish to attend 

one of these talks, please book using the Eventbrite link below:  The booking system will open 

on 12 September at midday and will close on 26 September at 10am. Please bring your booking 

reference on the evening. 

 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/farnham-heath-end-school-open-evening-tickets-

633873120567?aff=oddtdtcreator   

 

If you are coming by car to the event, please park on the school field – enter via Monkton 

Lane, GU9 9AA.  It would be greatly appreciated if you could car share, walk or arrange 

alternative transportation to this event as the local roads and school car park can get very 

congested. 

 

The closing date for applications for secondary school is 31 October 2023.  Please ensure that 

you apply to your Local Authority before this date. 

 

We look forward to meeting you on the day. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
Mr J Coad 

Assistant Principal 
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